
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 11:37 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Ald. Rosa's Trip to Chile 
 

 
Hello Steve,  
 
I hope you are well. Ald. Rosa is part of a fellowship for civic leaders with Mijente. Mijente invited the 
Alderman to Chile as part of an international exchange with local movement leaders on innovative 
models of governance. 
 
Ald. Rosa flew out on Sunday, March 20, and will be flying back on March 28. Mijente will be paying for 
Ald. Rosa's room and board and have paid for his return flight. Ald. Rosa had to cover his flight to Chile 
due to some scheduling conflict. He will be staying at Hotel Loreto: Loreto 170 Comuna de Bellavista, 
Recoleta, 8420471, Chile and Pullman Viña del Mar Hotel: San Martín 667, Valparaíso, Viña del Mar, 
Valparaíso, Chile.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.   

-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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